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For Immediate Release 
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MACKENZIE RECOGNIZES TODD JOHNSON AS ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL 

Vancouver, Washington –  Mackenzie’s Managing Principal, Rich Mitchell, is 
pleased to announce the recognition of Todd Johnson as an associate principal. 
“Todd’s distinguished leadership within Mackenzie as the director of land use 
planning, along with his involvement in the Southwest Washington region and 
appointments on several regional planning committees, has greatly positioned 
Mackenzie to serve our clients in the region efficiently and effectively,” Mitchell 
said. “We are confident in his role as an associate principal he will continue to lead 
Mackenzie in our commitment to the Southwest Washington community.” 

As Mackenzie’s Director of Land Use Planning, Todd Johnson manages all planning 
operations throughout Mackenzie’s Portland, Vancouver and Seattle offices. In his more than two decades of 
community and development planning experience, Johnson has actively assisted in helping communities and 
property owners to better understand the employment potential and economic development for their 
properties. With this new role, Johnson will be responsible for maintaining the high-level of customer service 
our clients expect and continuing to expand the planning operations to support our clients in an increasingly 
competitive global real estate market. Taking on his new corporate role of associate principal, Johnson said, 
“My career path with Mackenzie has been a great journey supported by highly skilled peers and staff. I am 
looking forward to expanding my role in leadership in a company that has such great talent and dedicated 
employees.” Johnson received his Bachelor of Arts degree in English from Washington State University and 
completed graduate course work in land use planning at Portland State University. Johnson currently serves 
on the Lands for Jobs committee for the Columbia River Economic Development Council (CREDC), the 
Greater Vancouver Chamber of Commerce (GVCC) Public Affairs committee, and is a director of the NAIOP 
Oregon Chapter.  

About Mackenzie 
Mackenzie is a provider of professional design services comprised of professionals in architecture and interior 
design; structural, civil and traffic engineering; land use and transportation planning; and landscape 
architecture. Anchored in the foundational elements of high performance and client focus, Mackenzie brings 
deep expertise in commercial office, healthcare, community infrastructure, education, institutional, federal, 
high tech, public building, industrial, retail, community planning, economic development, and mixed use 
projects. For more information, please visit www.mcknze.com or call 503-224-9560. 

 
  


